Special Lecture on - Reflections on My Journey as a Manager of a Purani Dilli School

Department of Elementary Education organized a special lecture by Prof. Farah Farooqi on Feb
21, 2017. The lecture was attended by all students of B.EI.Ed. & B.A. (P) Education discipline as
well as the faculty members of both the departments. Prof. Farooqi is a well known personality
in the field of education and presently associated with the Faculty of Education at Jamia Millia
Islamia, Delhi. She shared her experiences with children and staff of the school where she acted
as manager for certain years. The school was situated in a ghetto where majority of the
residents were Muslims who work in various factories. She explained that social context of
children coming from old Delhi was playing an important role in their educational experiences at
school.



